West Virginia Board of Examiners for Speech-Language Pathology and Audiology

Board Members

Erin Leigh-Ann Browning, M.A., CCC-SLP, President Vickie Pullins, M.A., CCC-SLP, Secretary Dr. Michael J. Zagarella, Au.D., CCC-A Dr. Vernon N. Mullins, Au.D, CCC-A Joe E. Richards, M.A., Citizen Member

July 11, 2018

Amanda Gallaher 48 Hickory Street Grafton, WV 26354 Certified #7017 0530 0000 5336 0217

Dear Ms. Gallaher:

At a meeting on July 10, 2018, the Board considered your request to revise certain terms of the Consent Agreement and Order ("Agreement") that was previously provided to you. Upon review of the facts and circumstances of this matter, including your June 20, 2018 email to me, Patricia Nesbitt, the Board did not approve any changes to the Agreement.

You may execute and return the Agreement to the Board, if you so wish, which would obviate the need for a hearing. If the Board does not receive a signed Agreement within 30 days of this correspondence, it will proceed accordingly.

Should you have any questions regarding this correspondence, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Patricia J. Nesbitt, Executive Director

cc: Keith D. Fisher, Assistant Attorney General